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Monday  May 19, 2014  
Northborough Trails Committee 
Police Station Meeting Room 

Minutes 
Attendees: Bob Mihalek, Sherral Devine, Forest Lyford, Brian Belfer, Marielle Stone 

 

 

7:04 p.m.:  Bob opened the meeting. 

 

Meeting was opened and the Minutes for April 2014 were approved. 

 

The group discussed the impending opening of the Hop Brook flood control area.  Bob will ask Bill Salomma 

(Director of DCR Flood Control Dams) about removing the No Tresspassing signs and also try to get a date when 

the parking lot can be built. 

 

Marielle asked if we could get permission to lay-out a few more trails in areas that are high and dry. 

 

The need to repair/replace trail bridges on Little Chauncy Trail is beginning to become necessary. 

 

Several trees were noted as having fallen across the Little Chauncy Trail out in the “peninsula” section and also on 

Stirrup Brook Trail. Bob volunteered to clear these off the trail as soon as possible. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:07 p.m. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Bob Mihalek, Chairman 

 

CC Town Clerk; Town Administrator; Conservation Commission 
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